

P.O. BOX 428, KENMORE STATION BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02215

## **B.S.L. to leave Daisey?**

League Format: The Executive Committe is currently exploring options for the upcoming season including night games, double headers, and possible alternatives to Daisy Field. As the league grows it is necessary to consider changes to insure that the full season including play-offs can be held in the limited time frame we have to work with.

If you have any questions or ideas you would like to share with any league officers, the BSL meetings are always open to all members, not just team reps. Next meeting is Thursday, Feb. 6th at 7:30 at Mike Lamontagne's 1750